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Douglas County, Minnesota

Driveway Approach & Culvert Policy

Property owners are responsible for building an approach to their property bordering a
township road. Proposed driveways approach to Brandon Township roads must be ap-
proved by the Township prior to construction. Contact the Township Clerk to start the
process.

The property owners are responsible for all costs associated with installation and mainte-
nance. Culverts must be made of galvanize ribbed steel and at least 15 inches in diam-
eter. Owners are not permitted to place any utility lines over or under township roads
to their property unless the proper public utility company does the construction. Only
one approach/driveway is permitted per resident.
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